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Dear Cook County Commissioners:

As chair of the South Cooperative for Public Education (SCOPE) and on behalf of its 68 member
school districts and special education cooperatives located in South Cook County, I strongly urge your
support of the proposed amendment to the Cook County Paid Leave Ordinance exempting school districts
and park districts. 

School district employees already are provided with paid leave through collective bargaining agreements
and board policy. Imposing additional paid leave mandates on school districts will create serious
unnecessary operational and staffing challenges.

Thank you for your consideration.

Dr. Mary Ticknor
Superintendent
Lemont High School | 800 Porter Street • Lemont, IL • 60439
Phone: (630) 243-3260 | Fax: (630) 257-7603 | E-mail: mticknor@lhs210.net
Facebook: www.facebook.com/LHS210 | Twitter: www.twitter.com/@lhs210supt
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